City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
October 2, 2013
7:00 p.m.
esent: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Denner, Forshee, Clerk Picheo, Atty. Edison, Mayor Hatcher, Chief Reynolds,
Pioneer News Representative and 3 guests.
Minutes: Motion to approve Sept 3, 2013 minutes was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Denner;
Passed 2/0.
Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out. Motion was made to pay October budgeted bills
by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 2/0.

Chief Reynolds: Provided an update regarding the new traffic pattern. Residents were happy about the change and
have communicated that to him and the students do not seem to mind either.

Old Business: Mayor Clark along with Atty. Edison gave an update on the Federal Government guidelines regarding
street signs. According to the information received it appears that the city will be able to keep the posts for the street
signs but will need to be moved back. Mayor Clark explained that the signs will all have to be reflective and the city
has started replacing signs with reflective letterings. o @10 £201

Mayor Clark explained to the council that we may not receive our HB413 monies from the state.@{The city has tried
numerous times to get the funds but has been unsuccessful even with the attempt of Atty. Edison.

Mayor Clark gave an update on the stream walk. He explained that he received reports that it went well and that 32
people showed up.

Adienling
Mew Business: A discussion was led by Comm. Forshee regarding the lot behind Nalley’s property. The council
_-eed that it needed to be cut and will follow the steps to get it cut.

Council discussed Chambers property on Burkland that needs to be cut again. Mayor Clark will have it cut again.
Mayor Clark stated that MAGO had completed the road work. Council commented on how good it looked.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 pm was made by Comm. Denner and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 2/0.




